
 

Dear Naperville City Committee, 

 

I am writing to appeal to you with a heavy heart about the zoning issues that have delayed the 

opening of my med spa. I have invested a significant amount of time, effort, and resources into 

building my dream of providing top-quality skincare and wellness services to the people of 

Naperville. However, the delays in obtaining the necessary permits and approvals have been a 

major setback for me and my team. 

 

I understand that the zoning laws are in place to ensure the safety and well-being of the 

community, and I fully respect that. However, I strongly believe that my med spa will not only be 

a safe and beneficial addition to the city, but it will also bring much-needed employment 

opportunities to the area. 

 

As a passionate skincare and wellness enthusiast, I have made it my mission to provide my 

clients with the highest level of service possible. My med spa will offer a range of services, 

including facials, massages, laser treatments, and more, all in a luxurious and relaxing 

environment, we also cater to all of the skin treatment retail products 25-35% retail sales serves 

a huge part of our business providing customers best quality skin products.  I believe that by 

opening my med spa, I will be able to help people in the community feel more confident and 

happier in their own skin, which will have a positive impact on their overall well-being. 

 

I have already invested a significant amount of time and money into this project, and the delays 

in obtaining the necessary permits have caused me a great deal of stress and financial strain. I 

am appealing to you to please consider my application for a zoning permit and allow me to 

move forward with my dream of opening a med spa in Naperville. 

 

I am confident that my med spa will be a valuable asset to the community, and I am committed 

to adhering to all zoning laws and regulations to ensure the safety and well-being of my clients 

and the community. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Saad Zuberi  

Owner 


